

ITL Public School Summative Assessment 1(2014-15)

Date: 19.09.2014 Class: VI Social Science(Set -A) **Time:3hrs** M.M: 90 General Instructions: 1. All the questions are compulsory 2. Read the question paper carefully. 3. Attempt all parts of a question together. 4. *Questions from serial numbers.* 1 to 9 are 1 mark question. 5. Questions 10 to 21 are 3 marks questions 6. Question 22 to 29 are 5 marks each 7. Map question carries 5 marks. 1 1 Name the Harappan site that was divided into three parts. 2 Write the main reason for Muslim girl not being allowed to attend schools? 1 How did the Government of India refer to 'Dalit' in the official document? 3 1 4 Who was editor of 'The Journal of Young India'? 1 5 In which year did the American women get the right to vote? 1 6 Which level of government will work for the construction of roads in your city 1 If the time at Town X located at 0^0 longitude is 12 noon, what will be the time at town Y 7 1 located at 60° E longitude? What is the angle of inclination of the earth's axis with its orbital plane? 1 8 9 Why is the Atlantic coast most ideal for a natural harbour? 1 10 What is domestication? How did the rearing of animals help people in early periods? 1+2=3Describe the use of metals by the Harappan people. 11 3 12 Why were the forts build around Mahajanpadas? 3 How did men become rulers in the past? Who all were not allowed to be a part of assemblies 2+1=313 in the Sangha? 14 All librarians are women those who are old, wear glasses, tie a high bun, and have a 1+2=3perpetual frown on their face. Identify the type of discrimination? Is it a 'prejudice' or a 'stereotype'? Explain the concepts. What action can be taken, if a law is violated or a disregard is shown towards it? Explain 15 3 with examples. Explain the different levels of the government. What is it called? 16 2+1=3Who is responsible for resolving conflicts in the country? How can rivers become a source of 17 3 conflict in a country? Write in your own words your understanding of the term apartheid. Highlight in what way 18 1+2=3

was it followed in South Africa.

19	Can you identify the heat zone for Canada? List any two unique feature of this heat zone.	1+2=3
20	What is the time taken by the Earth to complete one Rotation?	1+2=3
	What will happen if the Earth stops rotating?	
21	Recall and write down three unique features of the Atlantic Ocean	3
22	The Neolithic age witnessed a great transition. People turned out to become farmers and	5
	herders. Discuss .	
23	Study the picture and answer the question which follow:	5



- 1. What were these beads made from?
- 2. Name one great centre for bead-making in the Harappan civilisation.
- 3. How were ornaments made from the beads?
- 4. What can you conclude from such evidences?

24	People in the past and even today have expressed their opinion	5
	regarding Varna system. Analyse.	
25	How did India become a secular country?	5
26	Compare the stories of Maya and Dr. Ambedkar. Do the two stories support the idea that	5
	people are equal?	
27	What is IST? Why is it necessary to have a standard time for a country?	5
28	Explain Summer Solstice? Why do seasons change?	4+1=5
29	Look around yourself and find out any three threats to the environment. Suggest any two	3+2=5
	ways to overcome this problem.	
30	On a political map of India show the following sites of Indus Valley civilization	2
	a. Harappa b. Lothal	
31	On a physical map of world locate the following continents and oceans	3
	a. Europe b. Indian Ocean c. Atlantic Ocean	